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LOCKWOOD AT I.S.S CONFERENCE: >*

Dal IS S Chairman Attends 
Annual Conference Being 
Held at Queens University

NewMembe.s are 
Added to Staff 
of 1951 Pharos

Wk%>m
The first meeting of the 1950-51 

Pharos staff was recently held in the 
yearbook office and plans were for­
mulated for the forthcoming issue. 
The meeting was presided over by 
Editor Dave Snow.

Appointed to the masthead of this 
year’s Pharos were Laurie Jones, as 
Graduate Editor; Ken Rozee, as Un­
dergraduate Editor. Sheila Mac­
Donald will be Staff Artist, while 
Alan Garcelon fills the position of 
Business Manager. His assistant is 
Don Hall.

Joan Hills will take care of girl’s 
sports, while Dipe Marshall and Bill 
Roscoe will handle the photography 
department.

The men’s Sports Editor has not 
yet been chosen, but it is expected 
that the position will be filled soon.

Progress made on the issue to 
date is the ordering of yearbook 
covers. They will this year be dark 
blue leatherette.

Graduate’s pictures will be taken 
starting this week. This process 
lasts till after Christmas.

There will be a change made this 
year. Instead of single pictures, un­
dergraduate class pictures will be 
taken.

by Barbara Davidson
Gazette Staff Reporter

Professor J. A. Doull, faculty advisor to I.S.S., and 
Bruce Lockwood, second year Law student and chairman of 
the I.S.S. committee of Dalhousie, left Wednesday for Ontario 
to attend the annual conference of the International Student 
Service being held this weekend at Queen’s University.

* Delegates from every part of the 
Dominion will discus^ organization 
policy and programme for the com­
ing year.

I.S.S. has contacts all over the 
world, and since it’s founding has in­
cluded in it’s programme the bring­
ing of displaced students to Canada 
expense free, and rehabilitating 
them at some university in the 
Dominion. The society has also aid­
ed European universities by sending 
text books and medical equipment. 
To encourage the interchange of 
ideas among the several nations, the 
Society has organized study tours 
of Europe.

Whether the Society will continue 
its past programme is one of the 
main questions on the agenda.

At the conference Mr. J. W. Kit­
chen, director of the World Student 
Service Fund, an American organi­
zation, similiar to I.S.S., will talk 
about the programme of W.S.S.F. 
Bill.
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Univerity Drama Clubs 
To have Costume Pools—-r<

More advantages for the members 
of the Nova Scotia Drama League 
were visualized recently at a meet­
ing of the League held in the Pro­
vincial Building. Attending the 
meeting were representatives from 
King’s College, Acadia and the exec­
utive of the Dalhousie Glee and 
Dramatic Society representing this 
University.

These advantages take the form 
of a cooperative system of pools. 
There is primarily a central costume 
pool by which the various university 
dramatic clubs might obtain the re­
quired paraphenalia without exces­
sive trouble.

Plans were adopted for a similar 
system of pools of scripts and tech­
nical directions.

The meeting was held in the state­
ly chamber of the Provincial Build­
ing. Heads of the League were 
present. A recap of the road tour 
made by Nova Scotia Players this 
summer was heard.

These players, among whom is Art 
Hartling of Shakespearean fame, 
scored many successes in the field 
of drama. So much so in fact that 
a well known Toronto journal gave 
them a writeup.

The League, in its meetings, is 
setting out to promote legitimate 
drama to an enlightened public.

■*!m
THE EIGHTH CHEERLEADER.—Last issue the Gazette ran a picture of 
that spirited group of girls, the cheerleaders, who give so generously of 
Their time and energy to provide some sort of college spirit at football 
games. Unfortunately, one of the girls was absent when the picture was 
taken. To remedy this oversight we bring you this picture of Martha 
Jiarlowe, Bridgetown. (Photo by Marshall)

Officers Elected at First Meeting 
Of Arts and Science Society

A new vice-president and several^---------
other officers were elected Tuesday 
at noon as the Arts and Science 
Society held its first general meet­
ing of the year under the chairman­
ship of President Gibson Bauld.

Margot McLaren was chosen vice- 
president from among six nominees;
Fred Laing was elected activities 
manager; Tash Coffin, manager of 
the debating team; Robert MacNeil 
manager of the Society’s drama 
project and Mason MacDonald, ten­
tative manager of the society foot­
ball team, which will be playing in 
interfaculty competition.

Jim Cruikshank was elected direc­
tor of all athletics, with power to 
appoint managers of various athletic 
teams which may be formed during 

...the current term.
A committe of five — Joan Mc­

Curdy, Ethel Smith, Bill Murphy, D. 
McCurdy and R. Robertson — was 
elected to co-operate with the activi­
ties manager in connection with 

** special projects undertaken by the 
society.

Four “volunteers” were chosen to 
supervise the Arts and Science So- 

' ciety’s part in the Community Chest 
Campaign.

In connection with dramatics, 
President Bauld said the society ex- 

-j pected to be competing for the Con­
nolly Shield again this year, and 
urged more co-operation and plan- 

_ ning than had been the case last 
year. Competitions for this shield 
will take place in February, and 
students in the faculty interested in 
dramatics are asked to contact Fred 
Laing.

Regular Saturday night dances 
^ will be a feature of the society’s 

plans for the current year, with the 
first to be staged tomorrow night in 
the Men’s Common Room.

Incidentally, the society is asking 
all students in the faculty of Arts 
and Science to take out member­
ships. Secretary Joan McCurdy 
looks after this and $1.00 covers you 

- for the term.

Troy Represents Dal at 
Employment Conference stoc/enfs’ Directory To

Be Ready Early in Week Results of the work of I.S.S. 
various campuses, will be reported.

Dean V. Douglas of Queen’s Uni­
versity will be Chairman of the 
conference.

“Bub” Troy was Dalhousie’s rep­
resentative at the tenth anniversary 
institute, conducted on October 12, 
by the International Association of 
Public Employment Service, in asso­
ciation with the Institute of Public 
Affairs of Dalhousie.

He advocated a closer liason 
among the National Employment 
Service, the students, and university 
faculty heads.

The Institute was held in the En­
gineer’s Common Room. The Gen­
eral Chairman, R. P. Hartley, K.C., 
opened the conference, and Dr. A. E. 
Kerr welcomed the delegates.

on

Editor Alan Garcelon announced 
today that the 1950-51 edition of 
the Dalhousie-Kings Students’ Direc­
tory will be completed and ready for 
distribution early next week.

Copies will be obtainable at the 
Book Store, and an adequate supply 
will be ready to meet the student 
demand. If any errors in telephone 
numbers, addresses, etc., are found, 
the editor should be notified (tel. 
5-3190) and a supplementary list 
will be printed in the Gazette about 
two weeks later.

’49-’50 Pharos on 
Hand in Gymansium

The 1949-50 editions of Pharos 
which many students have been ask­
ing about, are now, and have for 
some time been available. Edited by 
Carol Wood, this edition of Dal’s 
year book is somewhat smaller than 
in previous years, due chiefly to the 
fact that there was unavoidable de­
lay in getting it underway and to 
the fact that it was designed chiefly 
for those graduating.

Copies are available in the Gym 
from Mr. O’Brien. If you did not 
order one last year, there are still 
some on hand which may be bought.

I
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NOTICE
There will be a meeting of the 

Cercle Français, in the Engineering 
Common Room, Tuesday, Oct. 24th, 
at 8 p.m.

All students are cordially invited.

LETTER TO EDITOR
Office of the Council of Students, 

October 18, 1950
1

The Editor,
The Dalhousie Gazette. 
Dear Sir,

TO GRADUATES
Please have your pictures for the 

yearbook taken as soon as possible.
Through the medium of the Gazette it is our desire to 

address a request to the Student Body. This request con­
cerns a question which is very much in the foreground at 
Dalhousie today, and that is, the cleanliness of the canteen 
in the men’s residence, operated by Mr. Roy Atwood. 
Despite the notices posted by the University, and Mr. At­
wood’s personal appeal, there has been little noticeable 
difference in the condition of the Common Room.

We are sending this letter as an appeal to every student 
who makes use of the canteen facilities. We, as students, 
owe a great deal to Mr. Atwood personally, who in his many 
long years at Dalhousie, has served us faithfully and con­
tinually. For those who are not aware of it the two hundred 
new chairs in the Gymnasium, were the gift of Mr. Atwood. 
Each year for the past twenty, Mr. Atwood set aside a cer­
tain amount from his yearly earnings so that he might 
present to the students some manifestation of his regard and 
esteem for them.

Let us now show our regard and esteem for Mr. Atwood 
and make his task of operating the canteen a little easier, 
by helping him to keep it clean. You may be sure that our 
co-operation will be appreciated.

Publicity For Law Ball Recalls Last 
Year’s Presidential Election Campaign

From one end of the campus to the j drearily suggest that one might 
other are appearing all sorts of en­
ticing posters, telling the college 
world about the forthcoming Law- 
Ball. This publicity for the ball 
brings back memories of a certain 
election campaign of last spring.
Don Good, who came to Dal via 
Queen’s, and w'ho was concerned 
with that campaign, is busy selling 
the idea of the Lawyers big event 
to the students in the same unusual 
and eye catching manner in which he 
conducted the election campaign.

This interesting campaign is not 
merely confined to the putting up of 
those black and white posters which

attend the Law Ball. Quite to the 
contrary, they are definitely differ­
ent, and draw' favourable attention 
whereever they appear.

All these signs contain is a pic­
ture (some of them are most entic­
ing) cut out of a magazine, with a 
small note painted below, which 
humourously heralds the advent of 
this event. Certainly the Law Ball 
is one of the most looked-forward- . *

\to-events of the Fall term.
On the Ball committee, besides 

Chairman Goode, are Ian Robertson 
and Kevin Griffin. The dance will 
be held next Friday in the Nova 
Scotian Hotel.

Yours very truly,
Sherman Zwicker.
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